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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
Program Performance®
	99 High Street
Boston, MA 02110
March 29, 2019

Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.

Title:	 Nebraska – Leniency for Due Dates

On March 15, 2019, the Nebraska Department of Insurance (NDOI) issued a notice requesting leniency by insurers, agencies, and producers to policyholders affected by the recent flooding and storms. The Notice requests that insurers provide leniency toward affected policyholders with due dates and questions about coverage.

Please review the Notice below in its entirety as we have only included certain pertinent provisions below.
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The guidance provided by this Bulletin applies to admitted and non-admitted carriers.
As our authorized Program Administrators, you are required to comply with all of these insurer requirements on our behalf.
If we learn of subsequent updates or additional information, we will advise you accordingly.
If you have any questions or require additional support please contact your Program Manager.  
Thank you.

The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.

Division Control Number:  AIG PROGRAMS (2019 #8)
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NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Opportunity.

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

N-O-T-I-C-E
TO: All Insurance Companies, Agencies and Producers Writing Business in Nebraska
FROM: Bruce R. Ramge, CPCU, CIE

Director of Insurance
DATE: March 15, 2019

SUBJECT: Request for Leniency Following Recent Flooding and Winter Storms

The devastating flooding and concurrent winter storm this month has severely affected many
parts of Nebraska, resulting in evacuations, loss or damage to property, and closure of roads.

The Nebraska Department of Insurance urges all insurers, insurance agencies and producers to
consider ways to assist their impacted policyholders. Leniency with due dates, assisting with
coverage questions, working through health network matters and pharmacy requirements are all
considerations that might help policyholders cope with the recent severe flooding and blizzard.

The Department of Insurance Consumer Affairs Division staff also stands ready to offer advice
to individuals who have questions or need assistance with insurance matters. The division can
be reached locally at 402-471-2201 or on its toll-free consumer hotline at 1-877-564-7323.
Additional information and a chat line are also available on the Department's website at
doi.nebraska.gov.

ice R Ramae. Director

Department of Insurance
OFFICE 4 1 FAX 4

www.doi.nebraska.gov
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